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  MEMORANDUM – 2025-031 
 

 
TO               :           ALL TRADING PARTICIPANTS 

 
SUBJECT   :           RBCA WORKSHOP                                 

 
DATE         :            03 OCTOBER 2025 
 

 
Further to CMIC Memoranda Nos. 2025-025 and 2025-028 pertaining to the RBCA Workshop, 
please be advised that the said workshop, initially scheduled to take place on 26 September 

2025 and subsequently postponed, has been rescheduled to 17 October 2025. The session shall 
be conducted from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM at the Training Room, 8th Floor, PSE Tower, 5th Avenue 

corner 28th St., Bonifacio Global City, Taguig. 
 
Kindly note that the session originally set for 24 October 2025 shall proceed as scheduled. 
 
Should there be any inquiries or requests for clarification pertaining to the foregoing, you may 
direct such communications to Ms. Jo Montemayor at 8876 4592. 
 
 
 
  (original signed) 
GERARD B. SANVICTORES 
President 
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